
Why do you want to be on the Region 10 Steering Committee?  

I would be honored to work as the Colorado 4-Year institution representative for NACADA. I started my 
involvement with NACADA in 2015; however, I have served in different advising roles since 2009. I started 
as a graduate student in the Human Development and Family Studies Department at Colorado State 
University (CSU) where I would help with change of major appointments and graduation planning. Then as 
CSU launched its Academic Support Coordinator initiative across campus, I was hired into this role after 
graduating from my master’s in 2011. Since this time, I have now become Lead Academic Advisor for the 
CSU Online unit where we work with many of the online undergraduate major students. I feel like I have 
seen advising from many different perspectives within all of these roles. Over the years, I have worked in 
a few of the different advising communities that NACADA organizes such as the Distance Advising for 
Online Education and Peer Advising & Mentoring Communities. I also have presented on mindfulness in 
advising and working with online students at past Region 10 conferences (Boulder 2015 and Hawaii 
2018). Recently, I am serving as co-chair with Sarah Maddox for the 2020 Region 10 conference. I would 
love to continue to work to bring a voice to Colorado 4-year institution members in the years ahead! 

 
What do you bring to the position you are applying for?  

I love the field of advising and that I continuously learn new things from those within the advising 
community. Everyone I have met in the field has their unique approaches to working with students and 
there is such a wealth of diversity and knowledge within Region 10 NACADA members that brings a lot of 
good to the overall advising field. This being said, we have some work to do! I would love to help bring a 
voice to NACADA regarding advising issues that Region 10 4-year institution members are facing. Issues 
such as: increased bias events on campuses that do not allow us to fully embrace and examine issues of 
diversity; how to best help students who are undocumented or are labeled DACA; how to have more 
seamless relationships with our 2-year institution counterparts; issues with how to best support transfer 
students, struggling students, non-traditional students, and active-duty military or veteran students as 
these unique populations are on the rise in most of our institutions. Additionally, I would love to work on 
advisor voices not being heard by executive positions within their institutions, as well as work-life balance 
and brainstorm issues of pay compensation for advisors’ hard work. I would bring organization, vision, 
and support to this role to allow 4-year Colorado intuitions to have a shared vision and work together to 
bring movement to helpful initiatives. I am dedicated to helping my fellow advisor and would love to be 
the 4-year institution Colorado representative. 

 
 

 


